
Our Week at a Glance – March 9, 2025 

THIS WEEK AT TSA: 
 
Mon. Mar. 10  Shop donations, 9-2 
  Ukulele Group– Chapel, 7:00-8:30 
 
Tues. Mar. 11 MPCF – MRR, 9:30 
 
Wed. Mar. 12 Shop Donations, 9-2 
  Men’s Breakfast – Finnigans, 9:00 
  Property – Lounge, 10:00 
  Bible Study – MRR, 11:00-12:00 
  Lenten Study – MRR, 12:30-1:30 
  Mat Group/Crafty Ladies – SH, 1:00 
 
Thurs. Mar. 13 Shop Open, 12-6 
  Choir – Sanctuary, 7:00 
 
Fri. Mar. 14  Shop Donations, 9-12 
 
Sat. Mar. 15   Shop Open, 10-2 
 
Coffee Sign-up Sheet:  The sign-up sheet for February and March are in 

the Narthex. Anyone interested in volunteering for fellowship coffee is 

welcome to sign their names to the schedule. 

Men’s Breakfast:  The men will be meeting for breakfast on Wednesday, 
March 12 at 9:00am at Finnigan’s.  
 
Property Committee:  There will be a Property Meeting at TSA at 10am 
Wednesday March 12.   
 
Women’s Breakfast:  The ladies will be meeting for breakfast on 
Tuesday, March 18 at 9:00am at Finnigan’s. There is a sign-up sheet in 
the Narthex (for reservation purposes). Please contact Barbara Fife if you 
have any questions.  

The flowers today are placed by Marilyn Naismith, in loving memory of 
her husband John and their parents.  



 
Upcoming Lent/Easter Services: 
 
Lenten Study, March 12 to April 16:  We will be having a weekly time of 

Meditative Prayer during Lent on Wednesdays from 12:30 -1pm in the 

Marian Roffey Room. Runs from March 12 to April 16.There will be an 

introduction each week to different types of Christian meditation and a 

shared time of silent meditation. A free event open to all. 

Good Friday Service:   Friday, April 18 at 10am  

Easter Sunday Service:  Sunday April 20 at 10am 

Camp Lau-Ren Work Week:  The work week for Camp Lau-Ren will be 
April 26-30 at the camp. If you would like to volunteer, please contact the 
office, or contact Bert Brisco at 613-432-3225.  
 
Upper Rooms:  The January/February Upper Rooms have arrived. Each 

copy is $2.00 each and available in the office.  

Broadview Magazine Subscription:  It is time to renew your subscription, 

or perhaps you may wish to start a subscription for 2025. Broadview keeps 

us up-to-date on what is happening in our world, and in the United Church 

of Canada.  Contact Lorraine Belanger at 613-432-5928 – renewals may be 

dropped off at the office (or in the mailbox) in a sealed envelope marked 

with your name and address and “Broadview” until Sunday, March 23. The 

cost is $30.00 cash, or by cheque, payable to T.S.A. United Church. Also, 

please consider giving a gift subscription. Website – www.broadview.org.  If 

you are not familiar with Broadview, there are some back issues on the 

Narthex table for you to take home and read.  

 

http://www.broadview.org/

